The Durham Kennel Club held its regular monthly meeting at the Forest Hills Club House November 10, 1952 at 8 P. M.

The President, Mr. Matthews called the meeting to order and the minutes were read and approved. The treasurer reported that we now had \$726.00 in our checking account.

Mrs Moore reported on her talk with Mr. Rollins of the Herald Sun papers regarding the Rollins Syndicated Column of Dogs. She stated that he was very interested and that he would consider running it in the future.

Betsy Rhine reported on the Plan B Sanction Match that she was in charge of November 30, 1952

Mr. Kepler then reported that he was working toward a licensed trial in obedience that would be held with our March All Breed Show. He said that he plans to hold the last sanctioned obedience match December 28, 1952 and that it would enable us to hold our first licensed trial on March 31 in conjunction with our spring all breed show. This match will be held in the city armory begining at 1 P. M. Mr Kepler also mentioned that some obedience training classes would be held later, some time before the spring show.

The committee announced by Mr. Kepler for his sanction match follows:

Mr. Hill and Mr. Jones
Building

Mr. Fowler Trophies. \$27.00 value of trophies
Mrs Cuyler Publicity now on hand
Mrs Jones Hospitality

Mrs Hoenig, spring show chairman then appointed Mr Kepler, Mr. Fowler and Mrs Cuyler to find a building to hold both shows on March 31, 1953

After discussing the pros and cons of our spring show, Mrs Cuyler then led an open forum on dog problems.

It was suggested that we try meeting at Harvey's Cafeteria in January so as to allow for those who had later engagements to attends.

Two guests were welcomed, namely Dr. and Mrs Geo. Collier and Mr. and Mrs Frank Lukoski.

The meeting was then adjourned,

Respectfully submitted

Virginia Hoening

Secretary.